UNITED STATES
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION
WASHINGTON. D € 20868

March 23, 1992

| bocket No. 50-307

Mr. Percy M. Beard, Jr.

Senior Vice Presiuent -
Nuclear Operations

; Florida Power Corporation

i ATTN: Manager, Nuclear Operations
Licensing

P.0. Box 219-NA-21

Crystal River, Florida 32629

g T

Dear Mr. Beard:

SUBJECT: CRYSIAL RIVER UNIT 3 - INSERVICE TESTING (IST) PROGRAM RELIEF
REQUESY SAFETY EVALUATION (TAC NOS. M74761 AND M81814)
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i By letter dated October 3, 1989, vou submitted Revision 9 to the Crystal River

; Unit 3 Inservice Testing Program whicn incorporated the guidance contained in

i NRC Femeric letter (GL) 89-04, "Guidance or Developing Acceptable Inservice
Testing Programs.”’ Subseguent submittals dated January 10, 1930, May 24,

5 1990, April 4, 199], and August 15, 1991, have been included in our review.

We have reviewed your response to the GL 8Y9-04 guidelines and the revised !ST
Program relief reguests. We find Revision 9 to Crystai River Unit 3 ST
Program and the revised IST Program relief reguests acceptable, as documented
in the enclosad Safety Evaluation. ) summary of NRC action on each reiief
request is provided ir SE Table | “"Summary of Reliet Requests.® An “Anomalies
Section" in the SE identifies 1tems that you should address within

1 year of the date of this letter, or by the schedule discussed for each
anomaly. Relief requests approved per GL 83-04, Position 9, that are not
anomalies are listed in Table 1, but are not discussed in the SE.
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Additional relief requests or changes to approved relief requests should be
submitted for staff review ang approval prior to implementation. However, new
or revised relief requests meeting the positions in GL B89-04 should be
submitted to the NRC staff, but can be impiemented provided the guidance in GL
89-04, Section D, is followed. Also, IS1 Program changes that involve
additions or deletions of components from the IST Program should k2 provided
to the NRC.

B e A car—

I
]
'
l
f
i

P

rlmww—-uun_unm B R R S IS I S P e W = = B A it o 2 T P R R R R R R R R R SRRy =



E b ]
"NRC & Local PDRs

Bt e s T L T e

Mr. Percy M. Bearc, Jr. -2~ March 23, 1992

This letter closes TAC Nos. M74761 and M81814. If you have any questions,
please call Harley Silver at (301) 504-1475.

Enclocure:
As stated

¢cc w/enclosure:
See next page
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S. Varga
G. Lainas
H. Berkow
H. Silver
D. Miller
0GC

P. Campbell
F. Rinaldi
J. Norberg
ACRS(10)

M. Sinkule, RII

Sincerely,

{Original Signed By)

Herbert N. Berkow, Director

Project Directorate 11-2

Division of Reactor Projects - I/11
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation

. Murley/F. Miraglia
Partlow

. Rossi

Lieberman

. Jordan

. Hill (4)
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